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Hello Commissioners-

I have presented a few adjustments to the draft workplan for consideration tomorrow, which is
slightly modified from the previous draft.  Please ensure that you review the workplan, including the
proposed project to commence a community conversation on single-family zoning.  This
conversation has been occurring nationally, and in our community generally, and I believe it is
appropriate for the Planning Commission to support this dialogue prior to any future consideration
of goals or policy direction as has been occurring in other communities.

Sincerely,

Brett Lenart, AICP | Planning Manager
City of Ann Arbor Planning Services
301 E. Huron Street, P.O. Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647
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